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Sable Offshore Corp. Statement on Court Hearing 

 

SANTA BARBARA, CA — A Santa Barbara County Superior Cout judge Thursday denied a 
request from the California Coastal Commission (Commission) for a temporary restraining order 
(TRO) to halt Sable Offshore Corp.’s (Sable) maintenance and repair work in the coastal zone.  

Sable Vice President of Environmental and Governmental Affairs Steve Rusch offered the 
following statement in response: 

“Sable Offshore has long held that its repair and maintenance work is fully authorized by existing 
permits approved by both Santa Barbara County and the California Coastal Commission. The 
Commission once again sought to overstep its jurisdiction and shut down hundreds of jobs. We’re 
pleased the Court rejected the Commission’s unreasonable request.” 

### 

Sable Offshore Corp. filed litigation against the California Coastal Commission in February 
2025. To read that lawsuit, please visit the project website.  

https://sablecaliforniaenergy.com/coastalcommission/

